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CLOSING REMARKS AND QUESTIONS 
 

 Dr. White thanked Ms. Turner, Mr. Johnson, and Mr. Blanchard for their fine job presenting the 
Board of Education’s budget requests for FY 2022-2023.  Chairman Nelson thanked the Board of 
Education for their transparency tonight.  This makes things better between the School System and the 
Board of Commissioners.  Dr. White agreed with Mr. Nelson.   
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

 There being no further questions or comments, Dr. White thanked the Board of Education and Board 
of Commissioners for coming tonight and adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 

    

  Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman 

   

Clerk to the Board 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

WORK SESSION 
 

April 18, 2022 
 

7:00 p.m. 
 

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners Work Session on April 18, 2022 was cancelled. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 


